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Al Ain University organizes the World Savings Day event

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University (Abu Dhabi Campus), in cooperation with
the College of Business and First Abu Dhabi Bank, organized an event on the occasion of the
World Savings Day. A group of bank employees provided the university students some basic
information about savings and investments and clarified the types of individual accounts.

The event aimed to raise awareness about the importance of saving for individuals and
explained the fact that it; contributes to the development of economies, enhances development
opportunities within societies, enables individuals to achieve their goals, and provides them with
financial independence.
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